
 

Talk 4 Writing 

This week we will be continuing to 

learn Goldilocks and the three bears. 

We will be learning the specific  

language used in our version of 

Goldilocks and then innovating parts 

of the story e.g. changing the  

characters or some of the props. 

Phonics and Reading 

This week we will be recapping all of 

the sounds that we have learnt so 

far this term. For details please the 

phonics page. 

Understanding the World 

This week we are learning the Fairy tales or  

traditional tales are old stories that from the past. 

We will be looking at some of the clothes from 

original stories and looking at some of the  

occupations of the characters e.g. woodcutters. We 

will also be learning that many of these stories 

have different versions because originally they 

would have been retold and not written down.   

Physical  
This week we will be  

continuing activities that 

will help our fine motor 

skills. In particular this week 

we will be making puppets 

in a number of ways using 

our fingers to press, twist, 

squeeze and pinch. 

We will also be continuing 

to learn the rhymes for the 

letter formation r, n, m 

Art and Design 

This week we will be retelling the 

stories in lots of different ways 

and then looking at the characters 

and settings. We will be making 

puppets, painting pictures, retelling 

using the small world equipment 

and role play and then making 

our own versions.  

Into the woods... 

Mathematics 

This week we will be continuing to 

compare quantities. 

We will be using the stem  

sentences: 

…. is one more than… 

...is one less than… 

I have the numeral…. 


